
Meeting Highlights 
9 November 2021 

Attendance: 28 members 
P.O.W./M.I. A: Dennis Halloran reported 6 recovered MIAs in October, US Army 2-N. Korea, 1- 
New Guinea and US Navy 3-Pearl Harbor … may they now find Eternal Peace 
Post Insurance: The clubhouse was evaluated for coverage costs and results are pending 
Badger Boys: Badger Boys State made a resolution for allowing both Junior and Senior boys 
attend since events were cancelled in 2020 & 2021. Membership voted to open the sponsorship 
of one boy from this year’s junior & senior high school class at $400.00 per boy 
Post Buddy Check: 126 phone calls were made on November 4th by the Adjutant, Ed 
Schroeder, Tom Kolberg, DuWayne Wieck, Wayne LeClair and Mark Degner. Jeff Zinkgraf 
complied the list of members. Those not contacted were e-mailed or sent a letter asking about 
their well-being 
S.A.L.: Commander Mike Kalsbeek reported that the October blood drive at the Post went very 
well. Next S.A.L. meeting at the Post is a Week Early due to Thanksgiving, Thursday November 
18th 6:00 PM at the Post. Next blood drive December 29th at the post noon-6:00 PM help is 
greatly appreciated contact Commander Mike 
Note: Delegates for the State Dept. Mid-Winter conference to be held at the Ho Chunk 
conference center January 13-16th 2022 will be selected at the December post meeting. 
Suggest you check it out at wilegion.org for details 

NEXT MEETING TUESDAY DECEMBER 14th, 2021 7:00 PM AT THE POST 
 

Auxiliary Notes 
Happy Thanksgiving to everyone! Our Chili Supper to-go, was a great success.  Thank you to all that 
helped and supported the event.  Our December meeting will be a social meeting at the Depot 
restaurant.  Please see the information from Ann K. and RSVP to her if you plan to join us.  For those 
that weren’t at the meeting, Ann has stepped down as Co-President.  I want to thank her for all of her 
hard work for the past 5 years!  Thank you Ann and I’m glad to know you will still be involved! At our 
January meeting, we will be discussing and voting on the Unit Constitution & By-Laws and planning for 
our annual Soup Extravaganza.  If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact me at cell: 
920-918-9772 or email: kdegner88@gmail.com.  Karen Degner, President. Christmas Auxiliary Party at 
the Depot, PREORDER REQUIRED BY DEC. 1ST THE LATEST e-mail kkaczkowski@wi.rr.com or 920-698-
0240, I’ll be out of State until 12/01/2021. Chicken Cordon Bleu, 3 Shrimp Platter or Rou laden (beef), 
desert included. Cost about $25.00 total. Remember he has opened just for us and we need to make it 
worthwhile for him to do this. 
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